
Greetings, 
 
I fear that making Wonderland Rd a six-lane highway with a ring road would be an 
expensive project that would not address the need for improved public transit, bike 
lanes, and walking paths. There must be more efficient and cost-effective ways to 
improve city traffic than increasing cars on the road. This suggested project would 
increase fuel emissions, which is counter to supporting a healthy planet.  
 
Please seek more fiscally responsible options 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Jean Sommerdyk 
 


